
 

 

Dear Members:  

You are invited to visit the Little Old 
Bonsall Schoolhouse immediately 

following the April 6th General 
meeting. 

All members are welcome!  There is 
no school that day so parking will be 

available up by the Schoolhouse!  

Cordially, 

Elaine Davis 
Call with questions:  760-726-7472 

 


